
 

   

 

INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 

 
 

Bulletin #:   I2022-62 

Date:  October 11, 2022  

To:  Ontario Soccer, District Membership and Associate Members   

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Johnny Misley, Chief Executive Officer 

Subject:  Expressions of Interest – Judicial Committee  

Ontario Soccer is proud to have such a passionate and diverse soccer community. Within soccer in 
Ontario, there are a number of individuals with varying soccer backgrounds and with qualified 
knowledge and experience, who support provincial programming and service delivery. One area of 
service is through our Judicial Committee.  

The Judicial Committee is an independent standing committee of Ontario Soccer, responsible for 
ensuring that Ontario Soccer applies the Discipline, Appeals and Complaints policies and procedures in 
a manner that ensures everyone involved in soccer is able to participate in a safe and inclusive 
environment, free from abuse, harassment, discrimination, and to enjoy the sport at whatever level or 
capacity in which they participate. The Judicial Committee Chair reports to the Board of Directors of 
Ontario Soccer, on a quarterly basis, but remains independent at all times. 

Ontario Soccer recognizes its responsibility to be a leader in the area of judicial processes that govern 
our member organizations. With that in mind, we recently completed a review of the current 
committee to ensure the skill set and commitment of committee members are optimum in providing 
for a fair and equitable delivery of judicial processes. 
 
At this time, Ontario Soccer is seeking qualified volunteers who are interested in serving on the 
Judicial Committee.  For more information, consult the  Judicial Committee Terms of Reference 
which outlines the role and function of the committee and the committee members. 
 
For interested individuals, please send your expression of interest in writing, along with your personal 
bio/resume to mpellegrino@ontariosoccer.net on or before October 31, 2022. 
 
Only short listed volunteer committee candidates will be contacted. 

mailto:mpellegrino@ontariosoccer.net

